FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Katherine Harris '
Secretary of State
February 20, 2001
P gy ST T T e ] e PR
Super Suds Carwash, Inc. dﬂu;—i_]‘“-{fiﬂ.}[ll.q‘—— cﬁ‘ﬂ%—ﬂﬂl 1
2251 SW College Rd. wpobRT, TS #kekGa, 7D

QOcala, FL 34474

SUBJECT: SUPER SUDS CARWASH INC.
Ref. Number; PO0OQ00027188

This letter is to advise you that as of February 20,2001 the Ariicles of
Incorporation for SUPER SUDS CARWASH INC. has been reactivated.

We received the check for Debit Memo #11928-E as a replacement check for
the one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporaticns

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314



